
 

 

Imagine the result 

 
Complete Soundproofing 
Attn: Scott Somit 
3750 Riviera Dr, #3 
San Diego, California 92109 

Subject: 

Exceptional Product Quality and Service - Letter of Recommendation 
 
 
Dear Scott: 

I have been dedicated to the field of architectural acoustics for over 25 years, where 
my experience has revealed that there is always a need to satisfy valuable clients 
with quality products and services. I am confident in saying that you and your team at 
Complete Soundproofing have consistently outperformed all competitors by offering 
the best, well engineered sound blocking and sound absorbing curtain systems in the 
United States. 

My travels take me far and wide and into the most exotic of acoustical engineering 
requirements. I have found that over these many years not only do you understand 
the complexity of acoustical curtain materials, but you have taken the painstaking 
diligence to test your products and correctly apply their physical properties to your 
remarkable sound blocking and sound curtain product line. I truly feel that this effort, 
on your behalf, has made my job easier by allowing me the opportunity to peruse 
your ever-growing product line for satisfying a variety of my client’s particular needs. 

Please keep up the good work and I greatly look forward to your new product 
releases in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. 
 
 
 
Michael Burrill, INCE 
Director / Senior Acoustical Scientist 
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